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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Kelly Marchese 

   

Date: September 21, 2023  

 

Re: Action Memo 

 

 

 

Recommendation: Board ratifies Judith Shone-Tamaska, part-time nurse at the Dorothy L. 

Bullock School, to be paid for additional hours as needed for the 23- 24 school year. Mrs. 

Tamaska was granted approval to do this last year, due to the number of students in the 

building. Our numbers have increased this year causing a need for additional support. This 

money would be taken from Title funds and the pay rate would be $41 per hour. 

 

 
 

 


